
Friday May 10th 2019 

Dear Parents 

With the Bank Holiday on Monday  it 

has been a short, but delightful 

week at Laleham Lea. 

Everyone was looking very smart for 

their School photographs on 

Tuesday; the proof copies should be 

ready to view online next week. 

May is the month of Mary and 

Canon Frank joined us on 

Wednesday morning for Liturgy with 

our Infant students to talk about 

Our Lady. 

On Wednesday afternoon our 

footballers braved the weather and 

travelled to Cedars’ School to take 

part in a football tournament. I am 

very pleased to say our ‘B’ team 

came 2nd in their competition, 

whilst the ‘A’ team came third. Well 

done boys! Well done and thank you 

also to Mr Judge on a sterling effort. 

The team will be in action again 

tomorrow morning at Margaret 

Roper School in the Catholic 

Schools’ Tournament. All are 

welcome to go along and support 

them if you can. 

Our Governors joined us on 

Wednesday afternoon for our 

regular Committee meetings as well 

as the AGM. 

Our Cake Sale for WaterAid today 

was a great success. Many thanks 

for your generous donations. We 

have now raised a grand total of 

£2040 for our Lenten Campaign 

which will help bring clean water to 

those in need. 

The scripts for ’Pirates of the Curry 

Bean’ have been distributed and the 

Infants and EYFS classes have also 

begun rehearsals for their summer 

productions. We are already looking 

forward to the shows. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend 

in the summer sunshine. 

Ms Barry   Head Teacher 

First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to Patrick, 

Alexander, Joseph, Jeremy, 

Nathan and Flynn who all 

celebrated their first Holy 

Communion last Sunday. 

Hearts of The Week 

Alby 

Dante 



Nursery News 

This week Nursery children have been learning 

about Dinosaurs.  

The children were introduced to some new 

vocabulary including the difference between 

herbivores and carnivores and took part in a 

question and answer session to assess their 

understanding.  

As an extension to this topic the children also took 

part in varied activities including: 

 colouring pictures of dinosaurs 

 exploring green playdough and shape cutters with the 

Dinosaur mats 

 singing dinosaur themed songs 

 exploring the sensory tray with dinosaurs, leaves, wood 

and flour 

 categorising dinosaur sorting objects into groups of colours   

 playing the ‘Dotty Dinosaur’ game to reinforce turn taking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception—Lucia, Y1—Rio, Y2—Timothy, Y3—Eesha,  

Y4—Alan, Y5—Niam, Y6—Isla 

         

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Gold—Jeremy, Max 

Silver—Jeremy, 

Barnaby, Eesha, 

Sanvi, Max 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to everyone who donated cakes and buns for our WaterAid cake sale today. We raised over 

£125 to add to the final total for our Lenten campaign. 

 

Football report 

Well done to our footballers who came 

2nd and 3rd respectively in their 

tournaments at Cedars’ School on 

Wednesday. 

Despite the weather the boys played 

magnificently with goals from Rok, Earl, 

and Joseph securing victories against 

Oakwood and Collingwood for the ’A 

Team’. Two nil –nil draws and narrow 

defeat to Ewell Castle resulted in a third 

place finish overall. 

Meanwhile, the highlight of the ’B 

Team’ results was beating Oakwood 

twice (4-0, 4-2)with goals from Deji, 

Zack, Joshua and Michael  securing a 

second place finish in the standings. 

Well done boys! 



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 
Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe 

allergies to peanuts and all nuts. Please do not 

send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed lunch, 

this also includes Nutella, peanut butter and 

any biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces (pesto) that 

may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

Headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
May 13th 

  

Swimming 

A/Fitness 

11+ 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save Our 
Planet 

Yrs. 2&5 

Yrs. 4&5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit needed 

1-1.40pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
May 14th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

A/Maths 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

Yr.5 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

 
Wednesday 
May 15th 

Homework 

Art 

Games 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
May 16th 

Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Super Skills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday May 
17th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

Film Night 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

3.30-5pm 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C May 13th 2019 


